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all together, smarter
SCHOOL PHOTOS

Tuesday, 08/11/2022
To Parents of: 10:00

&M EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers

Tempest Photography will be coming into school next Tuesday 15th November to take individual photos. If you would like a sibling
group shot, please advise your class teacher.

Although Preschool isn't open on Tuesdays, if you would like a photo of your child, they are welcome to come in at 9am.

Many thanks
Susie

Kings Nympton Primary School

t: 01769 580512

e: admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk
w: www.kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk
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